
 

 

Cairo: 29/4/2025 

    

                                           

 

                                    

                                                       Party Party Party   
Dear KG  Parents, 

 

 

                           

                  Warm greetings to you all, 

 

Thank you so much for your cooperation throughout the year .We cordially invite 

you to your child`s end of year performance which will be held at Ramses College 

for Girls Dales Hall on the 8 ͭ ͪ of May 2025 at 6:00pm   

 The students will not come to school in the morning on that day. 

 Children will be delivered to their teachers in the playground of New 

Ramses College at 5:00pm 

 You will pick them from the same place.  

 Please make sure to show the pickup card. 
  She / He`ll be out of uniform. 

 Please send a bottle of water with your child. 

 Parking is available at Ramses College for Girls. 

 No Day care is provided. 

   

                   Looking forward to seeing you.  

 

 
 Kindergarten Principal                                                     College Director 

 

 

Amany Youssef                                                                        Hala Toma    


